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Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 11:31 AM 
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Subject: Support for proposed amendments from Phase One of the 1-4 unit infill study 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Hello Councilmember Yang, Chris Xiong, and Jenna McCullough  

 
 
My name is Britta Dornfeld and I'm an advocate for housing justice with the East Side Freedom 
Library. I'm writing to express my strong support for the proposed amendments stemming from 
Phase One of the 1-4 unit infill study. I believe they'll be a step in the right direction towards 
housing justice because they'll make it possible to build more types of housing that 
accommodate a wider variety of families, aging adults, and people of all incomes.  
 
I also want to urge you to go much further in Phase Two of the 1-4 unit infill study later this year, 
by legalizing duplexes, triplexes, fourplexes, townhomes, cluster developments, and other 
Missing Middle Housing options in all residential areas of the city and by amending zoning rules 
to allow people to convert existing homes into multiple dwellings. I believe that making it easier 
to build more housing is one of many policy solutions we'll need to achieve housing justice in St. 
Paul and heal the race and class disparities reinforced by Single-Family-only zoning. 
 
Thank you for your work, 
Britta Dornfeld 
Resident of 1488 Barclay St, Saint Paul 


